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August 20, 2014 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  MPO Advisory Committee 

 

FROM: Mr. Tim Westhoven, MPO Advisory Committee Chairman /s/ 

 

SUBJECT: MPO Advisory Committee Meeting Cancellation Notice 
  August 28, 2014 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Metropolitan Planning Organization Advisory Committee for 

August 28, 2014, 1:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  

 

The next meeting will be held September 25, 2014, 1:30 p.m., RPCGB, Juster Conference Room 

(Suite 310), located at 2 20
th

 Street North, Birmingham, AL, 35203.  



 

 

 


